
Reference number 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden council,  
 
 
I am a resident of Highbury & Islington borough and my partner lives in Camden Town hence 
we spend a lot of time in Camden. 
 
 
I’ve recently heard about the plan for an observation wheel and think it sounds really 
exciting. It would be nice to see a change in Camden with a more mature crowd. This could 
potentially be a great tourist attraction especially if you look at the long queues for London 
eye. 
Just feel camden seems a bit stuck in the 90s compared to other parts of London and could use an 

upgrade. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

  

Dr Ayantika Dhara 

 


